
    Immaculate Conception Church 
Palmer Road 

Our Lady of Assumption Mission 
Miminegash 

Bulletin from October 9-16, 2016 
 

Pastor: Père Albin Arsenault 
Email: palmerroadparish@gmail.com 
Website: www.palmerroadparish.com 
         Bulletin: Jean Willcock 

         Housekeeper: MaryAnn Smith 
         Custodian: Billy Myers 
  

              Sunday Collection:  

    October 2, 2016: Sunday Collection $2,085.00 

    Needs of the Canadian Church:              $10.00 

 

        Thank you for your generosity   
                                                                                                                                       

                   

             
                  Jesus healed the lepers 
 

 28
th

 Sunday in Ordinary Time  

 
  

...When Jesus saw them, he said to them, “Go and 

show yourselves to the priests.” And as they went, 

they were made clean. Then one of them, when he 

saw that he was healed, turned back, praising God 

with a loud voice. He prostrated himself at Jesus’ feet 

and thanked him. And he was a Samaritan. 

                                                                                                               
                                                       The Gospel of Luke 

              News 
 

Open House Palmer Rd CWL: Join us on Sunday, 

Oct 23 for an Open House to celebrate the 60
th

 

Anniversary of the Palmer Rd CWL. 1:30- 3 p.m. at 

the Palmer Rd Hall. Everyone Welcome. 
 

Knights of Columbus: The monthly meeting of the 

Palmer Rd Knights of Columbus will be held 

Wednesday, Oct 12 at 8 p.m. at the Palmer Rd Hall. 
 

Teen Encounter Weekend: The next Teen 

Encounter Weekend will be November 18
th

 - 20
th

  at 

Belcourt Centre in South Rustico.  To register, please 

visit: dioceseofcharlottetown.com/teen-encounter-

registration/  If you would like more information, 

please contact Rachel at 902-368-8005 or by 

email: youth@dioceseofcharlottetown.com  
  
Year of Mercy Pilgrimage to St. Dunstan’s 

Basilica: You are invited to join us for a pilgrimage 

to the Basilica on Sunday, Oct 30. A bus will leave 

St. Anthony’s at 1 p.m. We will gather at the basilica 

for a holy hour and an opportunity to go to 

confession. We will plan to have supper in 

Charlottetown before returning home. To register call 

St. Anthony’s parish office at 902-859-2536. There 

will be a fee to cover the cost of the bus.  
                                                                                                                                     
Annual Church Supper: Please reserve Sunday, 

Nov 6
th

 for the Sacred Heart Annual Church Supper: 

Turkey supper with all the trimmings. Take outs from 

2:30 - 3:30 pm and sit down from 4 – 6 pm.  Adults 

$15, children (under 12) $10.  Tickets will be sold in 

advance only. Tickets available at Parish House, 853-

2344; Jean 853-2884; Mona 853-2721; Ann 853-2072 
 

                         Reminder  
 

Mass of Thanksgiving: On Monday, Oct 10, our new 

Diocesan Priest Fr Andrew Handrahan of Holy 

Redeemer Parish will be the presider and homilist of 

the Solemn Mass of Thanksgiving in Palmer Rd. A 

reception with lunch provided by the CWL will 

follow. You are invited to support the West Prince 

Caring Cupboard this Thanksgiving with a donation 

of non-perishable food items which may be dropped 

off at the back of the church. 
 

K of C Newcomer Program: The Membership 

Committee of the Knights of Columbus is sponsoring 

a pilot Newcomers Program for those interested in 

learning more about the Knights. It will be held at the 

Tignish Heritage Inn & Gardens from 6 p.m. October 

28 to 3:45 p.m. October 29. There is room for up to 

20 candidates Island-wide. For more information and 

to register, please contact Basil Favaro at 902-569-

8826 or by email at bfavaro@pei.sympatico.ca                                                                                

The Gospel of Luke 
 

Membership Month: October is “Membership 

Month” for the P.E.I. Right to Life Association 2017. 

Your help is urgently needed in the struggle to uphold 

the culture of life in this province and beyond.  Please 

show your support by becoming a member of the 

P.E.I. Right to Life Association. Membership forms 

are available at the entrance of the church 
 

125
th

 Anniversary: On our feast day: December 8
th

, 

The Solemnity of the Immaculate Conception, we 

will have the launching of next year’s activities and 

celebrations for the 125
th

 anniversary of our church. If 

anyone is interested in being involved, may you call 

the parish rectory at 902-882-2622. 
 
 

CWL Members Across the Island: Save the dates of 

August 6-9, 2017, for the National CWL Convention 

held at the Delta Prince Edward in Charlottetown and 

hosted by us!  Itinerary will be in the winter issue of 

the Canadian League magazine.  It promises to be a 

stellar line up of spiritual, business and entertainment 

activities.  Those (men and women) wishing to be 

part of the diocesan choir for the event (opening and 

closing masses) next summer, please contact Leo 

Marchildon, Diocesan Director of Music, at 

leomarchildon@hotmail.com or 894-3486.  
 

 

Cursillo Weekends: Men’s Cursillo Weekend will be 

held on November 3, 4, 5, 6; Women’s Cursillo 

Weekend will be held on November 10, 11, 12, 

14. Palanca Mass is scheduled for October 30, 2:30 

p.m. at St. Paul’s in Summerside. 

 
 

 

                          MASS INTENTIONS  
Monday:          10/10                                  7:00 p.m.  
Mass of Thanksgiving 
Tuesday:          11/10                                  9:00  a.m. 
Clifford Perry by Janet Doucette & Brayden 
Wednesday:    12/10                                  9:00  a.m. 
Confession:                                                   9:30 a.m.   
Special Intention 
Thursday:         13/10                                  7:00  p.m. 
Confession:                                                   6:30 p.m. 
Anniversary Mass: Bennie Bernard, Mildred & 
Freddy Perry, Lorette & Jimmy Richard 
Friday:               14/10                               No Mass                                                                

     29th Sunday in Ordinary Time 
             October 16th, 2016                                          
Saturday:            15/10                              7:00 p.m.     
Robert Ellsworth, Gerald Profit & Mary & Gerald 
Profit by Dorothy Profit 
Sunday:               16/10                        (M) 9:00 a.m.                                                                                     
For the People 
                                                             (PR) 11:00 a.m. 
Bob Jones by Delores & family 
 

BULLETIN: Bulletin announcements accepted up to 

Tuesday at 12 Noon in written form or by  

email:palmerroadparish@gmail.com 
Office hours: Monday & Thursday 9:30 am-5 pm 

BAPTISMS: Baptism will be held the 2nd Sunday of 
each month at 12:30 Please Contact the Parish Office 
for information and to make arrangements. (882-
2622) or email: palmerroadparish@gmail.com 
Please Note: The weekday Mass will be cancelled 
when there is a funeral, but please remember that 
anyone can attend the funeral of a brother or sister 
in Christ.  The Mass Intention scheduled for that day  
will then be offered at a later date. 
 

Intention of the Holy Father, Pope Francis for 
October 2016 
 

Universal: Journalists - That journalists, in carrying 

out their work, may always be motivated by respect 

for truth and a strong sense of ethics. 

Evangelization: World Mission Day – That World 

Mission Day may renew within all Christian 

communities the joy of the Gospel and the 

responsibility to announce it. 
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